
  

  

 

Hamilton-Wentworth District School Board’s Request for Consent 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

As a means to keep you connected with your child’s school and education, Hamilton-Wentworth 

District School Board (HWDSB) offers the ability to subscribe to email communications from the 

board, or from your child’s school. HWDSB offers a personal subscription service so you can receive 

only the information you are interested in, such as:  

 Board Meeting Highlights 

 HWDSB News 

 Media Releases 

 School Closure Information 

 School Newsletters 

 School Website Updates 

 Virtual Blackboard 

 Weather Alerts 

These messages may contain advertising or promotions regarding school fundraisers, field trips, the 

sale of yearbooks, student pictures, uniforms, books, prom or dance tickets, or similar events and 

offers.  

If you wish to receive any, or all of the above communications from us, please visit 

http://www.hwdsb.on.ca/news/subscribe/ and fill out the form.  

If you are already a subscriber and wish to cancel or change your subscription, please visit 

http://www.hwdsb.on.ca/news/subscribe/?remove=1. 

If you have any questions or concerns in regards to this email, please contact us at 

info@hwdsb.on.ca, or by phone at 905-527-5092. 
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